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Rousay Primary School


NEWSLETTER – JANUARY 2015
Dates of Visiting Staff

	
	
	January
	February
	March

	Art 
	Mrs Charlesworth
	Once weekly
	 Once weekly
	Once weekly

	Music
	Miss Kemp
	5, 12, 19, 26
	2, 9, 16, 23
	2, 9, 16, 23

	PE
	Miss Ferguson
	9, 16, 23, 30
	6, 20, 27
	6,

	Active Schools
	Mr Swanney
	tbc
	tbc
	tbc

	Instrumental
	Mrs Griffith
	tbc
	tbc
	tbc

	Speech Therapist
	Kate Shiner
	26
	
	

	Tag Rugby
	Mark Sinclair
	8, 15, 22, 29
	
	

	Swimming
	Miss Ferguson
	
	
	9, 16, 23


Tag Rugby
Please note that the first session of Tag Rugby is tomorrow, so pupils will need to remember to bring their shorts and trainers.
Swimming
More details to follow.
PE Kit
PE kit- please ensure the following are kept in school: short-sleeved T-shirt, shorts, trainers or gym shoes.  For safety, hair should be tied back off the face, no jewellery or watches should be worn during the lesson.  Thank you for your co-operation.

Morning Supervision

We would ask that you do not drop your child off at school before 9.00 in the morning as there will be no adult supervision provided before that time.

Winter Weather

As we move into the winter months, we still like pupils to enjoy outdoor playtimes whenever possible.  In order to do so, everyone needs a warm coat (also possibly gloves, hat and scarf) and suitable warm footwear.  Children wearing wellies to school should bring shoes for inside. In the interests of safety, please ensure pupils wear their reflective waistcoats when travelling to and from school.  Your co-operation is appreciated.
The Journey
P7 will be attending a Road Safety Scotland play,  ‘The Journey, ’ on 17th March, in Kirkwall.
In Service/Mid Term Break
School will be closed to pupils on 11th & 12th February while staff undertake in- service training. School will be closed for everyone on 13th February for the mid-term break. 
Parents Meetings
Parents Meetings will be held on 20th March.
Dental Inspections

Dental Inspections will be carried out in school for Nursery – P7 pupils

P.T.O

Bonfire Night

The school pupils prepared soup and baked tatties for the bonfire night in November and in return the community associated donated the takings to our school fund. 

A total of £93.34 was paid into school funds.
Easter Holidays
School closes for the Easter holidays on Friday 27th March and reopens on Monday 13thApril.
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